The Kidderminster

94 Hurcott Road, Kidderminster, Worcestershire, DY10 2QT

Valentines

A new experience in female singing

Patrons:
Sir Tim Rice
And
Peter Tomlinson

Tel: 01562 751185

06 January 2006

Dear Mr Bannister,

Valentines in Concert Royal Albert Hall November 2006

I am the treasurer of The Kidderminster Valentines Choir. We have had the great honour of being invited to sing, as part of a larger choir, at the Royal Albert Hall London on Saturday 4th November 2006 and at Covent Garden on Sunday 5th November 2006. Both events are being organised by the Cancer Research UK Organisation. We are one of 40 choirs in the country, and the only one in Worcestershire, to have been invited.

Each of the 54 choristers taking part is responsible for paying their own expenses, but we also need to purchase sheet music in excess of £600.00 for the concert. This we will then be able to use in the many charity concerts which we organise during the year, raising many thousands of pounds for local charities, including Multiple Sclerosis Society, Alzheimer's Society, and Kemp Hospice, to name but a few.

I would therefore make an application for Community Investment Money of approximately £300:00 towards the £600:00 to invest in sheet music, which will also benefit the local community through our fund raising concerts.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Yours Sincerely

Sue Strong

Treasurer

Keith Bannister, Esq.,
Head of Financial Services
Wyre Forest District Council
Duke House
Clensmore Street
Kidderminster
Worcestershire

Musical Director: Pam Cunningham

Accompanist: Murfudd Sinclair

Cabinet 26/01/06

Agenda Item No. 7.2.